STATE OF WASHINGTON
Capital Projects Advisory Review Board

January 30, 2015

Flip Herndon

Seattle Public Schools District No. 1
2445 3d Avenue South

MS 22-332

Seattle, WA 98124

Re: Public Body Project Approval Determination

Dear Mr. Herndon:

The Capital Projects Advisory Review Board’s Project Review Committee has determined that
the Seattle Public School District project has met the criteria established in RCW 39.10.280 for
public body project approval.

Seattle Public School District No. 1 is hereby authorized to utilize the GC/CM alternative
contracting procedure for the Loyal Heights Elementary School modernization project located in
Seattle, Washington.

Under the terms of RCW 39.10.350 you will be required to submit project data to CPARB at the

conclusion of the project. Please identify your point of contact for supplying required project
data information to CPARB staff person, Danelle Bessett, at danelle.bessett@dshs.wa.gov .

Congratulations on the approval of your application and good luck with your project!

Please contact Linneth Riley-Hall at (206) 398-5072 if you have any questions regarding this
process.

Sincerely,
'L \(th ..\-\‘ ( o RBEEE I
Linneth Riley-Hall, Chair

Project Review Committee

cc: Curt Gimmestead, Vice Chair




